
 

 

Lisa Anthony called the  March 5, 2015 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00pm. 

Members Present: Ruth Schwab, Kitty Greenwood  & Mike Vallone  

The minutes of the December  2014 meeting were reviewed by the members. 
Ruth Schwab made a  motion to accept the minutes and Mike Vallone seconded 
the motion. Minutes were accepted as presented. 

No Health & Human Resource report. Will start reporting Meals & Wheels 
delivered meals. The members welcomed our new member Kitty Greenwood. 

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.  There are still an abundance of 
people coming to the food pantry. They handed out about 30 bags of food and 
money for heat, medicine & housing.  The shelves are well stocked at this time. 

Mike Vallone reported on The American Legion.  He reminded us about the 
pancake breakfast on the last Sunday of every month. It not only includes 
pancakes but also eggs, sausage & bacon.  The cost is $6.00 per person. 

Barb Collins reminded the  seniors about the blood drive on March 13th. Kitty 
Greenwood, Ruth Schwab and Mike Vallone will attend and check in the donors. 

Ruth Schwab commented on how well the town has been at removing the snow 
from the streets & alley. 

Kitty Greenwood informed the members that the Relay For Life kickoff will be 
held at Gianni’s on March 18th at 7pm.  The Relay will be held on July 17th at the 
Gazebo on Belmont from 6pm until 12am. 

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:50pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barbara Collins 


